
 

 

WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

SECTION 122 (2A)  LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 
 

 
PROPOSED APPROPRIATION OF LAND AT WESTMAN 
ROAD WEEKE WINCHESTER FROM OPEN SPACE TO 

PLANNING PURPOSES 
 

 
The City Council is considering the appropriation of land at Westman Road Weeke 
Winchester comprising approximately 4311  square metres from garage use  and 
open space  purposes to planning purposes under the Town and Country Planning 
Act 1990 (as amended) .  
 
A plan of the land under consideration is available for inspection during normal office 
hours at the reception desk in the City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester Hants 
SO23 9LJ. 
 
This is a formal notice given in so far as part of the above land consists or forms part 
of an open space within the meaning of the above Section. 
 
Members of the public who wish to comment on or object  to the proposed 
appropriation should make their comments or objections  in writing and send these  
to the Head of Legal Services, Winchester City Council, City Offices, Colebrook 
Street, Winchester or to legalwork@winchester.gov.uk (in both cases quoting ref: 
EMS/HO91/5) by no later than close of business on June 26 2013.  The publication 
of this notice is required by statute and does not necessarily imply that the proposal 
will proceed. 
 
  
                 
                  
 
H Bone LLB (Hons) 
Head of Legal Services 
Winchester City Council 
City Offices 
Colebrook Street 
Winchester Hampshire SO23 9LJ 
 
 
5 June 2013 
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